CO-DEVELOPING A PATHWAY TO REDUCE
POSTOPERATIVE DELIRIUM IN OLDER PATIENTS

Department of Anesthesiology
University of Saskatchewan

We are looking for volunteers to participate in a study to co-develop a
multidisciplinary and patient-centered pathway for older patients at risk of
postoperative delirium.

As a participant in this study, you would be asked to take part in a facilitated
workshop lasting 2-3 hours.

Participation is voluntary. An honorarium will be provided for your time.

For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study,
please contact:

Maria Cruz
Department of Anesthesiology
at
306-966-8305 or
Email: Maria.Cruz@usask.ca

This study has been approved by the University of Saskatchewan Behavioural Research
Ethics Board
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